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What is the Girlguiding privacy notice?

We all give our personal data out daily - our names, contact details, or other bits of
information and most of us want to be feel sure that our data is being handled properly.
As someone who is in contact with Girlguiding Cymru, you may have given us information
about yourself, like your name, or email address, or other details.

Our privacy notice explains what Girlguiding Cymru does with this information - it tells you
how we gather, use, disclose and manage your personal data.

We take your privacy very seriously.

We aim always to be clear to you about the way Girlguiding Cymru manages data, so we
make sure our privacy notice is up to date.

You should read this page from time to time to check that you are happy with any changes
we make. Our privacy notice is as comprehensive as possible, but it doesn't cover every
aspect of our collection and use of personal data.

Please contact us if you need more information or have any questions about this notice.
Our contact details are in the ‘Get in touch’ section below.

Girlguiding Cymru’, 'Us’, 'We' and ‘Our’ refers to the registered charity,
The Guide Association Wales (Charity no 521209)

Our registered/ Head office address:

Girlguiding Cymru

The Coach House

Broneirion

Llandinam

Powys

SY17 5DE

In this notice we refer to ‘Girlguiding’, this is in connection to membership (GO) data.
Girlguiding refers to the registered charity, The Guide Association (in England, Wales and
Scotland) and the trading subsidiary, The Guide Association Trading Service Ltd (company
no. 4301686).

Girlguiding's registered charity number is 306016 (England and Wales) and SC038436
(scotland).

Get in touch with us If you have any concerns about the Girlguiding Cymru privacy notice
or about how we deal with data, or how we’ve used your data, please get in touch.
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The Data Protection Officer
Girlguiding Cymru

The Coach House
Broneirion

Llandinam

Powys

SY17 5DE

waleshq@girlguidingcymru.org.uk

If your enquiry is about Girlguiding's membership system (GO) and how they deal with
data, or use your data please contact Girlguiding's data protection team:

The Data Protection Officer
Girlguiding

17-19 Buckingham Palace Road
London

SWIW OPT

dataprotection@girlguiding.orq.uk

Changes to this privacy notice Keep up to date with changes to this privacy notice by
checking the website section from time to time.



